
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

September 9, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0760        

 

On September 6, 2022, the OPO received an online complaint.  

The complainant alleges: On  I called the police due to my husband 
choking me upon officer badge number  answering the call I explained that I was okay 
, that the situation was under control , approximately 30 minutes of speaking with my 
husband outside me being detained inside my apartment badge number  directed me 
to stay inside , he walked back in and asked me to step out upon doing so I was handcuffed 
still not made aware of why I was being detained , badge number  was using excessive 
force on me as we stood in front of the police vehicle even attempted to say I was assaulting 
him with my nails I asked the other officer to please look and observe that it wasn’t true , 
I showed officer badge  my neck where I was strangled nothing was done about it , I 
was booked for threat : later to find out he falsely accused me of a sexual assault as well , 
please help me. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




